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OHF Bulletin  
 
To: OHF Member Partners 

From: Phillip McKee, Executive Director 

Date: 5/25/2020 

Re: Registration Fees 
 
 
 
June 1, the traditional date for registration to begin with Hockey Canada, is fast approaching, and 
as such the Ontario Hockey Federation has passed a further registration process from its March 
26, 2020 Bulletin (available here) to better assist such stakeholders and support registrants’ 
families. 
 

Minor Hockey Associations (MHAs) and Female Hockey Associations (FHAs) can 
continue to pre-register participants for the 2020-2021 season for recreational hockey 
and registration is open for Junior teams to register a player without the collection of fees 
for the 2020-2021 season, effective June 1, 2020. 
 
Any MHA or FHA that have Registered Players prior to June 1, 2020 must disclose and 
report the total registration fees that have been collected up to June 1, 2020 to their 
Member and the OHF, and at the same time confirm that the organization has set those 
fees aside in trust and will not be using them until the length and structure of the 2020-
21 season has been determined. 

 
The OHF and their Members are encouraged by the recent announcements from the Provincial 
government, we will continue to put in place measures to best assist all stakeholders in the safe 
return to hockey for our players in partnership with the Ontario Government and Hockey Canada.   


